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Botany site update 

A fire occurred at the site of the Orora paper facility in Botany, Sydney yesterday near 
the building of a previously decommissioned paper mill.  

Production at the nearby B9 Botany Mill was temporarily suspended to redirect the 
site’s water capacity to assist fire authorities. The fire is now contained and B9 
production is expected to return to normal this morning.  No personnel were injured.  
Orora is working with the relevant authorities to identify the cause of the fire and assess 
the extent of the damage.   

This release is provided for information purposes.  
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